
 
 

 

 

ARRL Midwest Divisi on Newsletter  

July  2017 
 

 
 
 

Field Day in  the Midwest Division  
 

 
It's summer time, school's out, families are on vacation, and feature articles for the 
newsletter are scarce.  In my last newsletter, I asked for photos of your field day activities 
that you would like to share in the newsletter.  I received the following by the end of June.  
Enjoy! 
 

 
Boone (IA) Amateur Radio Club (2A -QRP) 
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Kansas Nebraska Radio Club, Beloit, KS FD 2017  
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Cedar Valley ARC FD (Cedar Rapids, IA)  

 
  


